
	

	

Martinez Memos 
Week of January 16, 2023 

 	
	

Spelling Words: 
hope, rope, nope, those, 
nose, chose, spoke, joke, 

how, under 
 

High Frequency Words: 
find, how, over, under 

 

Dear First Grade families,  
 
It was a great week in first grade, thank you so much to my 
students for working hard, being flexible and super awesome!  
 
Next week, we will focus on great leaders and Dr Martin Luther 
King Jr. as well as other inspirational African Americans. On 
Wednesday, we will have our second round of FAST Testing to 
monitor the students’ progress. Since Thursday is parent night, 
we will be cooking in the kitchen at 9am. We would love to have 
two parent volunteers join us. If you are interested, please 
email me.  
 
For our 100th day of school, we will have our annual STEM 
project that day. If possible, please send in 5 canned goods by 
Jan 26th. This is not required, but greatly appreciated! 
 
 
   Hope you all have a wonderful week,   
     Ms. Martinez 
 
 
 
 

Have a great week, 
     Ms. Martinez  
 
 
 
 

 
 

Homework: 
Reading Log- due on Fri Jan 20th 
  
Spelling- due on Fri Jan 20th 
 
Math practice- due the next day 
it is given 
 
 

 

Friendly reminders: 
 
*Be on the lookout for Middle of the year 
parent conferences, we will have a sign up 
sheet available. This is an opportunity to 
discuss your child’s progress in first 
grade.  
 
*Please check Skyward, all grades will be 
posted by Jan 18th. 
 
 
 
 

 

Important Dates: 
 
Mon Jan 16th- No School 
 
Thurs Jan 19th- Parent Night 
 
Tues Jan 24th- Report Cards 
 
Thurs Jan 27h- 100th Day of school 
 
 
 
 

 

	
 

	
	
	
		

                     

	

	


